Karen Seriguchi

Days of Rememberance

c¢/o David Ishii, Bookseller
212 First Avenue South
Seattle, Washington 98104

Dear Ms. Seriguchi:

I just heard about the Washington Post ad that Days of Rememberance
plans to run. I do not have a form to fill out but would like to sign the letter
and would like to contribute. I hope all the information you need is contained
in this letter and that I will be able to participate in this expression of protest
against Senator Hayakawa's position.

I am a Hawaii - born and raised Sansei and have been living on the
East Coast for the past several years. My address appears above and my
phone number is (202) 966-0498.

In support,

Con W%MW%





